
 

 

17th February 2022 
 
 
RE: Year 6 SATs 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know year 6 students must sit the End of Key stage SATs assessments.  Mrs. 
Bi and I would like you to be assured that we are preparing the children for these 
assessments by using practice questions, papers, running booster groups and 
teaching extra Maths and English sessions.   
 
From Monday 28th February 2022, we are asking for all children to be in school by 
8.30am at the latest to provide extra tuition time. This will be until the assessments 
in May. The year 6 door will be open from 8.25am to allow all children to be settled 
for the start of the sessions.  Please let us know if this is going to be a problem for 
you.  
 
During the build up to the SATs, we will make sure that the children have 
opportunities for regular breaks and would advise sending a snack and water bottle 
every day. 
 
The assessments take place the week beginning 9th May 2022 and the timetable is as 
follows: 
 

Date Activity 

Monday 9 May 2022 English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 1 and 2 

Tuesday 10 May 2022 English reading 

Wednesday 11 May 2022 Mathematics Paper 1 and 2 

Thursday 12 May 2022 Mathematics Paper 3 

 



 

 

 
During the assessment week (9th May) all year 6 children are invited to school early 
to have their breakfast together in the school staff room. This is something that has 
proved effective in terms of helping them to feel more relaxed and less stressed, as 
well as ensuring they are all ‘well fueled’ for the tests they will complete on those 
days.  After the assessments we will ensure that the children have fun and relaxing 
activities as a reward. More details on this will be sent nearer the time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss C Hall 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


